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A Life on the Ocean Waves
Well, perhaps a little exaggeration to describe the Club’s voyage round Bristol
Harbour on the 30th May but the mini cruise was enjoyed by all. It started off
with Graham Walker missing the bus at Lyde Green because he didn’t realise
that buses move off from the bus stop when there is nobody left at the bus
stop to get on. Nevertheless he still got to the point of embarkation in time.
Once on board we were given the official warnings about the safety
procedures that could be involved in a case of emergency but this could best
be summed up, as it was, by ‘keep away from the water’. Nobody doubted
this advice enough to put it to the test.

The ship onto which we embarked was run by an American skipper
and a gentleman of even more foreign origin who proceeded to tell a boat

full of Bristolians all about Bristol. But I mustn’t give the impression that
they did a bad job of this; they were pleasant and knowledgable. They
had obviously done their homework. We sailed up to Hotwells and back
down to just past Temple Meads Station where we stopped close to the
Hole in the Wall pub for an hour for refreshments. Then on we went, not
back to St Augustine’s Reach as we had expected but back to Hotwells via
Bathurst Basin. On the first part of the journey we had been told about
the buildings around the harbour but on the second visit we were just
able to look and chat amongst ourselves.

The whole trip had been accompanied by gorgeous weather. It
was not novel or exciting but it was very enjoyable. I think everybody

thanked Mike for organising it and I just add my appreciation to theirs.

Speakers for 2019/20  (from Alan)

There are ten dinner nights a year to be filled with interesting, amusing and/or educational talks after our
meal. Seven of these dates for next year are booked.

 is something I will be bringing to you but I will not disclose the content until the night.
 will see the return of the speaker we had last June, Phil Collins. He entertained us with his

colleague Richard Watson with stories and performances of Comedy Duos. This time he is bringing a
different partner and his talk, entitled ‘Fun with a G String’ is an hour’s fun with a ukulele.

brings us Chris Bigg who will talk about Brunel’s Bristol. Chris is a local lad whom we heard in
March last year, he tells a very interesting story.

has to be a bit special to help us celebrate Christmas. I have booked Tony Griffith, a member of
the Magic Circle to give us a show.

brings us Graham again with one of his special presentations he prepares so carefully. I’m leaving it
up to Graham to tell us the subject of his presentation.

will see Robin Burton with us to talk about ‘Our Heritage of Song’. He uses pictures and songs to
illustrate the story.

is President Handover night and Jerry is planning a skittles match and buffet to celebrate the
occasion, more details later.
You will see I have not mentioned or . Here is where you can help. If you have any
ideas let me know and I will investigate Wally
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